Kelly Perkins

From: mbingramarchitect@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:30 AM
To: Kelly Perkins

Subject: FW: The Larsen Home. 726 1/2 Olivia
Kelly,

Here is the original email. It may print out better than the one left with you. Thanks.
M

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Chuck Polley
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 6:13 PM

To: Michael

Cc: wayne larsen
Subject: The Larsen Home

| own the property at 726 Olivia Street in Key West. My property blocks the view from Olivia Street of the Larsen’s
cottage which is on their property located at 726 1/2 Olivia. | am aware that the Larsens are proposing to remove the
existing cottage due to termite damage and rebuild a new cottage of similar design. | am also aware that the Larsens are
proposing to move the new cottage 5’ off of the property line between our two properties.

I have no objections to Larsens proposed cottage removal and rebuild.
Charles Polley

726 Olivia St

Key West, FL 33040

305-942-9079

"You can't win a race if you don't go the distance"



